
Dear Supervisor Haschak, please rescind the CCAO on 

September 14. 

 

The citizens of Mendocino County have made it perfectly clear 

that they don't want big growers coming in here and taking all 

the water.  

 

The campaign for The People's Referendum to Save Our Water, 

Wildlife, and Way of Life will not have to go on and on and an 

election on the referendum will not have to be held if the CCAO 

is rescinded. That will save us all a lot of time and money. 

 

Thanks for your attention to this matter. 

Ellen Faulkner, one of your constituents. 
 


